
End of Year

Medication Reminder

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Please remember to pick up all unused medication in the office on your students last day of school.

Medication cannot be stored at school over the summer, and although a reasonable attempt will be made to

contact the parent/guardian regarding unclaimed medication(s) after the last day of school, any unclaimed

medication will be destroyed.

If your child is returning next school year, please remember that all student medication(s), including diabetes

management devices, must be accompanied by a Springs medication authorization form, action plan and/or

doctor's orders which must be signed by your child’s doctor as well as the parent/guardian. All student

medication(s) must be brought to school in its original container and clearly labeled with the student’s name. The

Springs Medication Form(s) can be picked up from your school campus or online via the following link: Forms for

Parents (https://help.springscs.org/hc/en-us/sections/21173848509467-Forms-for-Parents)

We appreciate your cooperation.

Please contact the Health Services Department at 951-234-3776 or at school.nurse@springscs.org with any

questions.
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